
Subject: RE: Request for letter of support from Council District 10
From: Marc Tavakoli <marc@mdtproperties.com>
Date: 05/16/2018 12:54 PM
To: 'Moises Gomez' <moises@lani.org>, "'Ana M. Ricardo'"
<mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>, 'Don Swartz' <donswartz@cox.net>, "'Fr.
John Bakas'" <frbakas@stsophia.org>, 'Jacob Segal'
<jsegal@standardmanagement.com>, 'Leonardo Magana'
<maganaleonardo@hotmail.com>, 'Vanessa Rivera'
<vrivera@saintthomasla.org>
CC: 'Rebecca' <rebecca@lani.org>

Moises –

I already sent the letter on my own behalf yesterday.  And I fully encourage the board to 
support the matter as well.  We need these shelters desperately.  If procedurally 
permitted, I hereby make a motion that the BLQ BID support the homeless shelter as set 
forth in the letter sent with your email below.  

Thank you.  

Marc Tavakoli

MDT Properties
Real Estate Investment,
Development & Management

2980 Beverly Glen Circle
Suite 203
Los Angeles, CA 90077 
Tel:       (310) 285-6062
Fax:       (818) 582-8262
marc@mdtproperties.com <mailto:marc@mdtproperties.com>  
www.mdtproperties.com <http://www.mdtproperties.com/>

CA Bar No. 218844
CA DRE No. 01327320
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
This e-mail message is confidential, intended only for the named recipient(s) above and 
may contain information that is privileged, attorney work product or exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law.  If you have received this message in error, or are not 
the named recipient(s), please immediately notify the sender at (310) 285-9515 and delete 
this e-mail message from your computer.  Thank you. 

From: Moises Gomez <moises@lani.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 12:28 PM
To: Ana M. Ricardo <mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>; Don Swartz <donswartz@cox.net>; Fr. 
John Bakas <frbakas@stsophia.org>; Jacob Segal <jsegal@standardmanagement.com>; Leonardo 
Magana <maganaleonardo@hotmail.com>; Marc Tavakoli <marc@mdtproperties.com>; Vanessa 
Rivera <vrivera@saintthomasla.org>
Cc: Rebecca <rebecca@lani.org>
Subject: Request for letter of support from Council District 10
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Dear Board Members,

I am passing along a request for a letter of support for Councilmember of District 10, 
Herb Wesson from the BLQ BID.

This letter is to demonstrate community support for the proposed conversion of a City of 
LA owned parking lot located at 682 S. Vermont Ave <https://goo.gl/maps/JRnYa8s9z9o>  to a 
temporary homeless support housing.

I have attached a draft of the letter for your review and approval.

The BLQ BID is not taking a position on this matter and leaves it up to the Board to 
decide how to proceed with this request.

Sincerely,

Moises Gomez
BLQ BID Program Manager
Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative
800 Figueroa St., Ste. 970
Los Angeles, CA 90017
(213) 627-1822 x13
(323) 200-9132 mobile
(213) 627-1821 fax
moises@lani.org <mailto:moises@lani.org>
http://blqbid.org <http://blqbid.org/>
www.lani.org <http://www.lani.org/>
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Attachments:
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